Big success of new Village Quiz

TEAMING up with The Barley Mow pub, Wingerworth Parish Council held its first Charity Quiz on Thursday, 4th July.

With 17 teams in play, a raffle, good food and plenty of fun, the night raised a fantastic £412. The money will be split between the Parish Council's two chosen charities, Wingerworth Junior Sports Association and Tupton Food Bank.

Anya Flude, of The Barley Mow, said: "It was lovely to work with the Parish Council to help support local good causes and to see so many community groups joining in the fun as well. We hope to make this a yearly event, too".

The winning quiz team was 'Two Janes' (plus two others). The team was presented with a small quiz cup on the night to keep. A winners' shield will be engraved and displayed at The Barley Mow.

All funds donated through the raffle and entry fees has gone directly to the two charities. The cost of providing the food was generously covered by The Barley Mow.



Coun Anne Knyhynyckyj, Chair of Wingerworth Parish Council, and Anya Flude, landlady at The Barley Mow, joined by quizzers holding the cheque for £412, raised for good causes by the Village Quiz

Some works done, more to do...



Deer Park, Wingerworth, where works to drains have been completed

email enquiries@wingerworthparishcouncil.gov.uk

Parish Council Enquiries



A Wingerworth footpath awaiting repairs

WE are pleased to report that the repairs to the Deer Park drainage are now complete.

The Pavilion is back in use and the puddles have gone! In more good news, works to make the trees safer in all our parks has also come to an end.

We are aware that both projects have caused inconvenience at times for our residents, but the Parish Council is grateful for your patience and understanding. With works on the drains and

trees now ticked off, the Parish Council's 'to do' list, the

focus now moves on to restoring our footpaths.
Starting on 19th August, the Deer Park footpath
that runs from the back of the Medical Centre
to Deer Park School will be closed for repairs.

Our contractor will be raising and resurfacing the path to remove the bumps and cracks caused by tree roots and hopefully keeping it free from flooding.

The works are expected to take no more than two weeks and the path should be open again for the start of the school term.

If you wish to contact the Clerk regarding Parish Council matters or services, please call

Our normal office hours are Monday to Friday 9am - 1pm. Hours may vary to suit some bookings.

If you wish to contact the Cierx regarding Parish Council matters or services, please call 01246 938 108 or email clerk@wingerworthparishcouncil.gov.uk

Parish Hall Bookings and Enquiries

If you wish to make a booking or have a general enquiry about rooms for hire,

please contact the Parish Hall Administrator on 01246 938 108 or

The Parish Clerk works ad hoc hours Monday to Friday to suit the business of the Council. Emails are checked daily.



Wingerworth Parish council
Email: clerk@wingerworthparishcouncil.gov.uk
Website: www.wingerworthparishcouncil.gov.uk

Upcoming events

Village Show – Saturday, 7th September, between 2pm and 4.30pm. Craft Fair – Saturday, 9th November, details to be confirmed. Service of Remembrance - Monday,









38 39